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GREENLEAF®

TREE WOUND DRESSING

EXTRA THICK

WILL NOT FREEZE

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC
REG. NO. 14855 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE: asphalt solids 70%

Greenleaf Products Inc.,
4650 Dawson St.,

Burnaby, B.C. V5C 5P8
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TREE DRESSING is specially formulated to aid the healing of
pruning cuts, grafts, and wounds on woody plants and trees. 
Use TREE DRESSING to give wounds and cuts a protective coating
which will prevent an excessive loss of sap and guard against
the entry of woodboring insects.

PRUNING CUTS:  Always cut branches as close as possible to the
main limb or trunk without leaving any stub.  Stubs do not
draw sap and cannot heal properly.  Heavy branches should
first be roughly cut some distance from the trunk to release
the weight; then make a neat cut near the trunk.

TREE WOUNDS:  All injuries should receive prompt treatment to
prevent infection.  Neatly trim jagged breaks or abrasions and
clear away all dead or diseased portions of wood or bark.

APPLICATION:  It is essential that the surface to be treated



is free of loose bark and dirt.  Then apply a heavy coating of
TREE DRESSING.  If the sap from a wound causes a blister,
puncture to release sap, and apply a new coat of TREE
DRESSING.  GREENLEAF TREE DRESSING can also be applied to
cover grafts and tree surgery.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not thin TREE
DRESSING with gasoline or solvent as this will cause injury to
bark.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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